
  

 
 
               
                                                                                                                                                   
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Head Lice 
 
There has been some discussion amongst the children about head lice. Although no cases have been reported, it 
may be wise to please check your child’s hair yourself and treat, where necessary, if any are discovered. Please 
treat with either a suitable lotion, available over the counter at pharmacies or via regular combing with a nit comb 
whilst the hair is wet and covered in conditioner (this needs to be done every 3 days for a fortnight to prevent the 
lice returning). 
 
Many lotions are no longer effective so it is worth discussing with the Pharmacist which lotion is currently 
recommended.  

Please see information on how to treat head lice please go to www.nhs.uk  

We thank you for your support with this matter. 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs Gillian Lovatt-Young 
Head 
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